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Donations

Date : February 15, 2020

Dear Dzogchen Community friends,

The Mirror has been a primary means of inter Community communication since its birth in March
1990. On several occasions, Chögyal Namkhai Norbu expressed his support for the newspaper.

“The Mirror must be a bridge for communicating with all the Dzogchen Communities. It is really
very important to strengthen the function of The Mirror. I think it’s very important that everyone
communicates and collaborates.”

Chögyal Namkhai Norbu
December 1990, Tashigar South, Issue 7

The Mirror is financed by the IDC covering the costs of two part-time editors, a website manager, a
layout artist, and printing costs. A number of people around the globe work in karma yoga
translating and giving technical support for foreign language websites.

Due to today’s challenges in covering these costs, we really need your financial support to
continue publishing The Mirror in all its forms. You are our Community, our family. Please help us
maintain this essential means of communication within Chögyal Namkhai Norbu’s International
Dzogchen Community and for the future.
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With love,
The Mirror Editorial Team and International Gakyil

DONATION BUTTON – EUROS

 

DONATION BUTTON – USD
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